
WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU

DOWNTOWN BIKE LANE SYSTEM 
CONNECTING THE FORKS TO THE EXCHANGE DISTRICT 

(FORT ST., GARRY ST. & THE FORKS TO ASSINIBOINE AVE. CONNECTION) 

In September 2015, the City of Winnipeg initiated a public engagement process to receive input on the Downtown Bike Lane 

System Study. Feedback received during this process has been incorporated into the design options for upgrading the existing 

bike lanes on Fort Street and Garry Street.

 

Visit us at one of the three pop-up engagement events to view the three options that have been designed to upgrade the 

existing bike lanes on Fort Street and Garry Street as well as an improved connection between the Assiniboine Avenue 

protected bicycle lanes and the new bicycle lanes connecting to The Forks. This is part of the continued public engagement 

process and will allow you to speak with members of the project team, provide your feedback and ask questions regarding the 

study. Further information can also be found on the project website which was recently updated with feedback we have heard 

so far and FAQ.

N

THE
FORKS

PORTAGE & MAIN 
ROTUNDA

FORT GARRY 
PLACE MALL

DATE: 

THURSDAY, MARCH 17, 2016

TIME: 

11:30 AM - 1:30 PM

LOCATION: 

PORTAGE & MAIN 
UNDERGROUND ROTUNDA

DATE: 

THURSDAY, MARCH 17, 2016

TIME: 

3:00 PM - 5:00 PM

LOCATION: 

85 GARRY STREET

DATE: 

SUNDAY, MARCH 20, 2016

TIME: 

12:30 PM - 2:30 PM

LOCATION: 

THE FORKS MARKET
1  FORKS MARKET ROAD

Pop-up Engagement Events
Drop-by format (come and go). Visit us to view the design 
options, speak with members of the project team, provide your 
feedback and ask questions regarding the study. 

THREE POP-UP EVENTS PRESENTING THE SAME MATERIAL FOR YOUR CONVENIENCE 

Project Contact: David Jopling / 204.943.3178 / joplingd@mmm.ca

INTERACTIVE PUBLIC ENGAGEMENT WEBSITE: 

Coming March 11 - View design options, post comments on the discussion 
board and provide feedback through an online survey.

SHARE YOUR INPUT ONLINE

www.winnipeg.ca/walkbikeprojects


